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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 11:45 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1579    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GKQW2:ref ]

I strongly support the Angelina Solar project for the following reasons: 
1. Renewable energy solutions are essential for protecting the environment for future generations 
2. Solar power generation is silent 
3. The local economy will benefit from increased tax revenues 
 
Jim Broermann 
Loveland, Ohio 
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